July 31, 2015

Ms. Sherri Sirwaitis, Case Manager
Planning and Zoning Department
505 Barton Springs Rd.

Austin, Texas 78704

RE: Case # €14-2015-0022
ZONING CASE WITHDRAWAL REQUEST

Dear Ms. Sirwaitis,

We are respectfully requesting for this zoning case to be withdrawn from the zoning
process at this time.

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any questions
and or concerns with the above request, please feel free to contact me at (512) 658-
8896 or by e-mail at lenworthconsul@aol.com.

Respectfully,
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Ignacio {(Nash) Gonzales, Jr.
Manager
LENWORTH Consulting LLC.
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